Township of Shrewsbury
Resolution #2025-59

Accept the Resignation of Marcia Meer-Eagone As A
Member of the Rent Leveling Board

WHEREAS, the Township Committee of the Township of Shrewsbury has received the
resignation of Marcia Meer-Eagone as a member of the Rent Leveling Board; and

WHEREAS, it is with regret that the Township Committee of the Township of Shrewsbury does
hereby accepts her resignation effective

Name Motion Second Ayes Nays Abstain Absent

PUHAK

LETTICE

JENNINGS

| hereby certify the above to be a true copy of the resolution adopted by the Township Committee at the
Meeting held on July 8, 2025.

Katrina Thornton, CMR Lester Jennings
Deputy Municipal Clerk Mayor



